Good Morning 

Following an earlier conversation with Ilene, please accept this email as confirmation that all drawings submitted for application DC/12/02120 are scaled at 1:50 with the exception of the proposed floor plan which is 1:100

I can also confirm that I do plan to demolish the existing timber outbuilding that is shown in the footprint of the proposed extension

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me

Kind regards 
Adam Ward
